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ADVISORY NO. 50-2021 

 

Deactivation of the iRehistro Facility for Overseas Voting Registration 
 
 

  The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver wishes to announce that, 
with the closing of the Overseas Voters Registration for the 2022 Presidential 
Elections, the iRehistro Facility for Overseas Voting Registration has been 
deactivated and is no longer accessible online as of 16 November 2021. 
 
  The Philippine Commission on Elections will continue to receive 
applications for change or correction in postal or residential addresses of 
registered Filipino Overseas Voters within the same consular jurisdiction until 03 
December 2021. Applicants may download the Overseas Voting Form 1 from 
the Consulate's website, https://www.vancouverpcg.org/overseas-voting-form-
ovf-1, fill it out and sign it. Then submit a scanned copy along with a copy of their 
Philippine passport or dual citizenship Identification Certificate to 
ov.concerns@comelec.gov.ph. 
 
  Thank you! 
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